
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/20/2010 3:01:48 PM
To: 'matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Friday Meeting

Matthew —

It turns out that Friday afternoon at 130p could work for us after all. So please ignore my earlier note attempting to 
move the meeting. If you have any questions, let me know.

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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